McWatters Recognizes New Hampshire’s One Members
First Credit Union from the GAC Stage

Calling for balanced regulation and appealing to credit unions to work with small community banks
while advocating for common goals, National Credit Union Administration Chairman J. Mark
McWatters addressed the attendees during the Credit Union National Association’s government affairs
conference yesterday. "Working together in good faith with mutual respect for the other reflects
strength, not weakness,” he said.

McWatters, reportedly on the Trump administration’s list to be the next director of the Consumer
Financial Protection Bureau, called for regulation and supervision that is tailored and targeted, and
respects “credit unions to make their own business decisions while allowing for innovation and
growth.

From the GAC stage, NCUA Chairman J. Mark
McWatters recognizes Members First Credit
Union for their pledge to give back 100% of their
NCUSIF disbursement to charity, including a
shelter that deals with opioid addiction.

Read full remarks here.
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